

Important Update for Parents: Online Art Gallery!

- Artsonia, the online art gallery we have been using for the last two years, requires parents to create an online account. This gives permission to Artsonia to publicly showcase any artwork on our school gallery. If you have signed into Artsonia in the last two years, this is already done. However, if you did not create an account last year, or are new to the school, a new email will be coming out shortly and you can grant permission and create your account through the link. As a reminder, no last names are ever published.
- We can still post artwork prior to parents creating accounts, but artwork will remain viewable only to the student and Mrs. Loritz until the parent creates an account and gives permission for it to go live for others to see.
- I highly recommend creating an account this year, as we will be entering art contest through Artsonia, and sharing more writing about our art and our goals in art class.
- If you have any questions, feel free to email me at jesslori@hssd.k12.wi.us.